
 
 
 
 
July 25, 2024 
 
 

PUBLIC MEETING REGARDING TRAFFIC MANAGEMENT  
PLANNING FOR 2024 BISHOP’S PUMPKIN FARM SEASON 

 
 
The City of Wheatland will hold a public meeting to provide information and to 
receive input related to planned traffic management during the upcoming 2024 
Bishop’s Pumpkin Farm season.  This meeting will be conducted by city staff and 
will be held at the Wheatland Community Center, 101 C Street, Wheatland, CA. 
 
Meeting Date    Time 
Thursday August 8, 2024   6:00 p.m. 
     
      
 
If you have questions regarding this meeting, please contact Wheatland City 
Manager Bill Zenoni via email at bzenoni@wheatland.ca.gov. 

City of Wheatland 
111 C Street Wheatland, California 95692 

TELEPHONE (530) 633-2761 
FAX (530) 633-9102 


